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Dear Public Utilities Commission,

Based on the Senate Bill 324 that was signed into law on June 16,
2014 revising the Public Utilities Commission Assessment statute,
RSA 363-A Atlantic Group Energy, Inc. would like to request
withdrawal of its registration under docket DM 13-359 and DM
11-252 and DM- 11-251 and DM 10-002 as a provider of electric
load/natural gas aggregation service with the Public Utilities
Commission of New Hampshire, effective as of June 30, 2014.
Atlantic Group Energy, Inc. is a broker of retail energy and not an
aggregator. Due to the lack of a definition of our services in the
statute we feel that the assessment of $2000 annually is excessive.

If for some reason the statute is revised to address the difference
between an aggregator and a broker we would like the ability to
have our license re-instated without prejudice.

We currently have no retail customers, and we have not served any
retail customers during the past 90 days.

Thank you,

-~L-

Arthur N. Luke
President
Atlantic Group Energy, Inc.

550 Willow St. West Yarmouth, MA 02673 508-790-2434


